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Fair Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 
September 15, 2021 

 
Members Present: Brad, John, Teresa, Lindsay, Katie 
Members Absent: Justine, Rebecca, Brian, Cody 
Others Present: Bryce, Krysta, JoLynn, Paige 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:31 PM 
 
Brad presented the list compiled by emails from fair board members for be reviewed for the 2022 fair.  This 
meeting will be used to go over this list in a timely one hour and thirty minutes.   
 
Brad brought up a need for dealing with complaints, he suggested that we all have a standard answer that 
members will use  when receiving the complaint.  It was agreed by all members present that if a complaint is 
received the member would ask that the complaint be emailed to Dawn and she would then bring it to a 
formal meeting for the board/county to address.  
 
Katie asked if we had a report from the state judge and it was stated that the state judge only comes every 
three years.  It was also discussed that numbers for the fair would be at the next meeting as Dawn was 
unable to attend this meeting. 
 
Bryce presented from Friends of the Fair. He started by introducing all the FOF members present and it was 
discussed that FOF would be attending the fair board meetings so we can all be on the same page.  Bryce 
then recapped the budget from FOF for the fair.   
 
Rodeo: Entry fees brought in $19,990 and payouts were $14,224, there was starting cash and paying of 
judges $150 a day, timers $125 a day, and secretary $250 a day.  The profit (need a new total) will sit in the 
FOF account until it is needed.  We discussed the paid positions as they were mostly fair board members and 
it was agreed to pay the judge, timers and secretary because without fair board members we would have to 
pay someone to do that position.  John, Teresa and Katie donated half of their earnings back to FOF, Bryce 
will get a check to them.  The Playday brought in $134, Pig Scramble $315, and the Chute $1200.  The beer 
garden was a success Friday night $3166, Saturday $5134 for a total of $8300.  With paying for beer, ice, 
liquor license the total profit was $4,915.83. 
 
The rest of the meeting was spent looking at the compiled list and discussing quick possible solutions and 
determining if the item was a county or fair board issue.  Brad has the list and the notes from that discussion. 
 
Next meeting will be October 13th, 6:30PM 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00. 
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